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Woolwell Table Tennis Club in Plymouth has a new venue this year and summer improvements have created an

excellent venue.

To highlight this new facility the club is running a spectacular open event on 27th & 28th December with over

£3,000 of prize money to attract the very best players to the South West.

The main event will be open to all, run over two days, with the top 16 seeds entering the fray on the second day,

and consolation events ensuring that no-one is knocked out on the first. A smaller secondary event will be run to

include less experienced players.

Top 100 players (and top 20 women) will be guaranteed entry but for everyone else it will be first come, first

served so early entry is recommended to avoid disappointment.

To provide an even more welcoming atmosphere there will be an optional dinner laid on on the first evening.

To view the entry form click here.
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